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Heller Legislative Priority Included in NDAA Conference Report
 
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after an amendment he filed to the National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) was included in the recently released NDAA Conference Report:

[bookmark: _GoBack]“I’m pleased to see that the final NDAA Conference Report includes my provision giving base commanders the authority to allow service members to carry a concealed personal firearm on base. With the inclusion of this language in this NDAA report, our nation’s service men and women will feel safe while stationed at home. Nevada has a proud tradition of military service, and I will continue working hard protecting the brave men and women serving in our armed forces both at home and abroad.” 

Background:

Senator Heller has been adamant about protecting our nation’s service men and women by allowing them to carry a concealed personal firearm on base. The stand-alone legislation he introduced in the United States Senate can be found here.  

Senator Heller also wrote a letter in July to NDAA conferees urging the inclusion of his amendment into the final NDAA Conference Report. 
 
###


[image: http://www.heller.senate.gov/public/vendor/_skins/heller/images/newsletter/icon_fb.png] [image: http://www.heller.senate.gov/public/vendor/_skins/heller/images/newsletter/icon_tw.png] [image: http://www.heller.senate.gov/public/vendor/_skins/heller/images/newsletter/icon_yt.png]




image2.png




image3.png




image4.png




image1.png
Press Release D





